
Dear Chair Patterson and Members of the Committee,

I, Albert Kaufman am pleased to offer my support for HB 2574.

I want this option for myself when the time comes. I also think it makes great sense to make this legal.  

I ask for your support of this important legislation.

Sincerely,

Albert Kaufman
2250 44th Ave. SE
Portland, OR 97215


